
Feedback Request Following Drug Access 

Program Launch 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhancing patient 

care, we recently launched the [Drug Access Program Name] on [Launch Date]. Your 

participation is crucial to the success of our program, and we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback. 

We aim to understand your experience with the program, gather insights on its implementation, 

and identify any areas for improvement. Your unique perspective is invaluable to us as we strive 

to provide the best possible support to our patients. 

Please take a moment to complete the feedback survey linked below: 

Feedback Survey  

Your input will help us refine our program and ensure that it meets the needs of healthcare 

professionals and patients alike. 

Thank you for your time and for your commitment to improving patient outcomes. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

